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I can’t quite believe we’re in December already, the weather has certainly confirmed it! 

The children have had a fantastic few weeks, visiting Derby Arena to watch Aladdin and starring in 

their nativities/carol concerts, which were amazing! I’m sure you’ll agree, the children did a great job! 

They have visited Santa in his grotto, enjoyed Christmas dinner with their friends and been busy in 

class with lots of festive activities, we’re sure they’re all ready for the upcoming break. 

 

Our last day of this term is Wednesday 21st December. 

 

Children return to school on Monday 9th January and we look forward to hearing all about their time 

off. 

 

PTA 

Thank you to the PTA for organising so many things over the past few months, the Christmas fair, 

the tea towels, bags 2 school and many more. The PTA also paid for the coaches to take our children 

to the Pantomime, thank you again, we’re very grateful. 

 

Remembrance Day 

The final count for monies raised for Remembrance Day was £118.17. As a district, we raised 

£2957.61. Well done everyone and thank you for your generosity.  

 

Staff changes 

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Brooks at the end of this term. Mrs Brooks has supported 

students in our Eagle’s class since September. The Staff and students will miss Mrs Brookes and we 

wish her all the best in her next venture. 

Next term we have two new members of staff joining our family. We have Mrs Daley who will work in 

our Eagles class and Miss Walker who will be a new Midday Supervisor. 
 

Forest School  

From next term, our Owls class will be taking part in forest school. All children in our Owls class will 

need to bring a change of clothes/shoes (possibly wellies) each Thursday afternoon. 
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Thank you for all your support over the term, especially in these final busy weeks.  

 

 

 

Brass 

For those students who participate in Brass, classes will resume on Tuesday 10th January. 
 

PE 

The PE Afterschool club provided by SSP on a Monday will resume on 9th January and PE will 

resume on Friday 13th January. 

 

 

 
 

 18th January 2023 

 25th January 2023 

 1st February 2023 

   8th February 2023 

    

Swimming is for years 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6 next term. Swimming re-commences on 18th 

January 2023 and will finish on 29th March 2023. Swimming sessions will take 

place on the following dates:- 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to all the Y2 

students for passing their 30m badges and water 

skills. 

We’d also like to thank Wirksworth teaching pool for 

their hard work. THANK YOU 
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